
Please	share.	
	
Is	your	child,	grandchild,	or	a	child	you	care	for	starting	at	Crosby	Ravensworth	
School	or	Pre-School	this	year?		If	so,	might	you	consider	becoming	a	Parent	
Governor?	This	is	a	great	way	to	understand	our	village	school	from	the	inside	
and	to	help	shape	its	future.	No	experience	required	–	training	and	support	will	
be	provided.		
	
The	school’s	board	of	governors	is	also	looking	for	an	Associate	Member	with	
financial	skills	to	join	its	Resources	Committee,	which	involves	taking	part	in	just	
three	meetings	a	year	and	is	another	opportunity	to	contribute	to	our	very	
special	community.	Could	this	be	you?	
	
For	an	informal	chat	about	these	roles	please	email	me	at		
chair@crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk		or	leave	me	a	note	at	school	with	
your	phone	number.	
	
Hoping	to	hear	from	you!		
	
Barbara	Wallis,	Chair	of	Governors,	Crosby	Ravensworth	CE	School	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


